Date
Reply o

Subject:

To

S AN A U N ST,

NN General National Archives
Services and
N\ Administration Records Service Washington, DC 20408

Attn of :

September 29, 1980
NNFN80-2004-GPP

Select House Committee on
Assassinations, 95th Congress

Mr. Edgar F. Tatro
51 Edgemont Road
Braintree, MA 02184

We have checked the John F. Kennedy name and subject indexes to the
files of the House Select Committee on Assassinations, 95th Congress,
and have found references to two documents pertaining to the Western
Cartridge Company. However, since the files of the select committiee
are not open to the public, except for such documents as have been
published, we cannot disclose those two items.

We suggest, if you have not already done so, that you consult, for

ossible answers to your questions, the report of the select Commitee
%House Report 95-1828, Part 2) and its twelve volumes of hearings and
of the appendices to them.

Sincerely,

GEORGE P. PERROS
Legislative and Natural
Resources Branch
Civil Archives Division



